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Comment: Agenda item 9(c), Discussion of Ordinance No. 967
We support the ordinance that would authorize the City of Shoreline to acquire the vacant beach

property located between Saltwater Park and the bulkhead at the southern end of 271 avenue.

We are regular, year-round visitors to this area of the beach north of the Saltwater Park. We walk
there from our house and enjoy the beautiful beach, shoreline and open spaces. During the summer
low tides we spend time there with our two grandsons who very much appreciate the tide pools and
sea creatures. During the winter we enjoy the sea birds who visit during that time of year. No matter
the weather this beach is wonderful anytime of the year.

There are very limited parks in Richmond Beach. Please vote to acquire this very exceptional piece of

property.

David and Janis Harsila
Richmond Beach
Shoreline, WA 98177
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